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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: June 27, 2018 

 

RE: Program Name Change 

 

 

 

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Program known as the Early Childhood Hearing Impaired 

program will formally change its name to Little Hands and Voices.  The new program identifier was 

developed through a collaboration of the program staff and is designed to ensure a program is not 

identifiable by disability.  Moving forward all identifying materials will utilize the Little Hands and Voices 

moniker. 

 


